
Mayor and Chief aren't listening to Citizen Oversight 
 
Cops acting within the law would not need to cover their name tags to hide their identities. If they fear 
doxxing or that their training won't be of sufficient service in their own self protection against potential 
harassment, they shouldn't be cops. Good cops would rather die in the line of duty than kill the people 
they have sworn to protect, even if people are breaking the law. Police have repeatedly shown they are 
capable of that type of restraint with white mass shooters, or when white people occupy federal 
property. Good cops wouldn't fear lawsuits. There are other professionals like doctors who are at huge 
liability should they cause harm, which they should be. Yet people still want to become doctors and 
many doctors are still practicing well. Please follow Colorado's lead and nullify qualified immunity. 
 


